
Conservation Board Meeting 

July 13, 2015 

Meeting Date: 7/13/2015       Secretary: G. Wigler 

Location: Gorham Town Hall 

Attendees: Mike Waddell, Mike Pelchat, Steve Malespini and Gail Wigler  

Meeting Called to Order: 5:30pm 

Meeting Adjourned: 5:42pm 

 
Minutes 
Motion: Steve Malespini made a motion to accept the minutes from the June 4, 2015 meeting as 
written. 
Second: Mike Pelchat 
Motion passed unanimously 
 
Wetlands Permit 
Reviewed a wetland permit application prepared by Horizon Engineering for the replacement of two 60” 
metal culverts (40 years old) with an 18’span pre-cast concrete bottomless culvert in Tinker Brook, 
Cascade Flats.  The rationale is to protect public safety and improve fish passage. 
 
Motion: Made by Steve Malespini to have Mike Waddell sign the wetlands permit for approval on behalf 
of the Conservation Board. 
Seconded: Mike Pelchat  
Motion passed unanimously by board. 
 
 


